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CONTRIBUTIONS  TO COLLEGE INFRASTRUCTURE

 Alumni Association Contributions to College Infrastructure:
 The Alumni Association of MES Asmabi College, P. Vemballur, has played a pivotal
role in augmenting the college's infrastructure, manifesting their commitment to
the holistic development of the institution. This report outlines the significant
contributions made by the Alumni Association towards the construction of
essential facilities that enhanced the academic and cultural environment.

Projects Funded:
Winner's Hall (Rs 20,00,000/-): 
 The Alumni Association generously funded the Winner's Hall project, an
examination hall designed to cater to the academic needs of the students. This Rs
20,00,000/- initiative underscores the Association's dedication to providing
state-of-the-art facilities for a conducive learning environment.

Gandhi Corner (Rs 1,50,000/-): 
 A tribute to the principles of Mahatma Gandhi, the Gandhi Corner was established
with a Rs 1,50,000/- contribution from the Alumni Association. This bookshelf
houses a collection of books and resources focused on Mahatma Gandhi,
promoting knowledge and understanding of his philosophies.

Alumni Square (Rs 25,00,000/-): 
 In a grand initiative to commemorate the Silver Jubilee Year, the Association
embarked on the construction of the Alumni Square. This expansive project,
estimated at Rs 25,00,000/-, involves the creation of an open stage equipped with
a green room and bathroom facilities. The Alumni Square is envisioned to be a
vibrant hub for cultural and academic events, fostering creativity and
collaboration among students.
 As of the present, the construction of the Alumni Square is underway, with an
estimated cost of Rs 25 lakhs. This state-of-the-art facility is expected to
transform the college infrastructure, providing a dedicated space for students to
showcase their talents and engage in a variety of cultural and academic activities.



 In conclusion, the Alumni Association of MES Asmabi College, P. Vemballur,
continues to be a driving force in shaping the college's physical landscape. The
funded projects, including Winner's Hall, Gandhi Corner, and the ongoing
construction of the Alumni Square, exemplify the Association's unwavering
commitment to providing students with the resources and spaces necessary for
holistic development. As these initiatives come to fruition, the college community
anticipates reaping the benefits of these contributions for years to come.
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